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Dorothy Menasco

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 12:48 PM
To: Melinda Watts
Subject: RE: DN 20200155-WU, Okaloosa Waterworks, Inc.

Hi Melinda, 
 
Per your request below, the docket title has been updated to include the application for pass-through 
increase of RAFs. 
 
Dorothy 
 

From: Melinda Watts <Mwatts@PSC.STATE.FL.US>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 12:04 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: DN 20200155‐WU, Okaloosa Waterworks, Inc. 

 
Dorothy,  
 
Docket No. 20200155-WU has both an application for an original water certificate and an application for pass through of 
RAFs. Please change the title from: 
 
"Application for certificate to operate water utility in Okaloosa County by Okaloosa Waterworks, Inc." 
 
to 
 
"Application for certificate to operate water utility in Okaloosa County and application for pass through increase of 
regulatory assessment fees, by Okaloosa Waterworks, Inc." 
 
If you have any questions, please let me know. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Melinda 




